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From: DEBBIE GALICIA <dgalicia23@sbcglobal.net>
To: <rbriggs@waterboards.ca.gov>

Date: Tue, Nov 8, 2005 8:20 PM

Subject: Area |I-9 residents concern

| am a resident just out side of Los Osos. The Los Osos CSD has indicated that they are interested in
purchasing land around my home to move thier sewer. The residents of Area -9 voting block are
currently organizing to prevent this from happening.

If Los Osos has the right to vote the sewer out of town we should have the right to vote the sewer away
from our homes and water wells. We are all on wells and fear the smell, well contamination and property
devaluation that will occur if Los Osos is not made to take responsibity for its own waste.

Please convey to your board members that we are willing to fight any efforts to move Los Osos' sewer to
our area. The new members of the CSD are under the false impersion that "no one live out here". Well
about 200 families live in this area. The aquafier that is out here feeds the creeks, Los Osos and our
wells. Putting the sewer here is akin to defecating up stream from were you get your drinking water.

Thank you for your time in reading this letter of concern.
Sincerly,
Frank and Debbie Galicia

2289 Falcon Ridge Lane
Los Osos, CA 93402



